THANK YOU!

Daffodil Day Fundraising Event

@ FDC GROUP

The staff of FDC Dungarvan are overwhelmed with the
response to our Daffodil Day fundraiser.

As a result of covid we organised the 100km
walking/running/cycling challenge to replace our annual
Daffodil Day Coffee Morning and with the expertise of our
marketing department set up the Facebook page and
donation link. For three weeks we walked or ran the roads
around our homes within our 5 km limit and were
delighted to see staff from our HQ office joined in.

We would like to thank all who donated to this worthy
cause including a top up from FDC's inhouse Charity Fund
and we are delighted to report that the total amount
raised was €4,650.

Thanks to all who played a part in our fundraiser.

Kind regards,
Dungarvan Staff
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